DATE AND ADDRESS LETTER OR EMAIL
Dear Owner,

The new Rules of Racing known as the Trainer and Owner Reforms (TOR Rules) apply from August 1, 2017.
Under the TOR rules, a trainer must have a Training Agreement, (otherwise the terms of the TOR’s Standard Training Agreement will be deemed to apply) and provide you with a Fee Notice.
Enclosed with this (LETTER/EMAIL) is a copy of our new NSW Trainers Association endorsed Training Agreement and Fees Notice, which will apply from 1 August 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you as an owner of the horse are the Manager of a Co-Ownership Arrangement, you are required by the TOR rules to provide the other Co-Owners with a copy of our Training Agreement and Fees Notice within 5 days of receiving this (EMAIL/LETTER).
Please contact us if you have any queries,

Yours Sincerely,

(Trainer name)






